
 
 

        
      

YOU ARE HEREBY INVITED TO ATTEND THE ANNUAL ASSEMBLY OF HADLOW DOWN PARISH COUNCIL, 
TO BE HELD IN THE VILLAGE HALL ON TUESDAY 16th APRIL 2024 AT 7.00 P.M. 

THE MEETING WILL BE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC. 
 
 
 
Michael Lunn 
Chair of the Parish Council 
Published on the 10th April 2024 
 

AGENDA 
 
1. Presentation from Mr Derek Smith from South East Coast Ambulance Service [SECAMB] 

on CPR and the use of defibrillators  
 

2. Apologies for absence 
 

3. Approval of the minutes of the 2023 Annual Assembly 
 

4. Cllr. Bob Standley - East Sussex County Council Report  
 
5. Cllr Michael Lunn - Wealden District Council Report  

 
                 6. Reports from Representatives 

(a) Mayfield Charities - Penny Eliot, Trustee and Parish representative 
(b) St Mark’s School - Claire Roberts, Interim Headteacher  

 
7. 2024/25 Budget and Precept – Vicki Rutt (Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer)  
 
8. Reports from Councillors 

(a) Rights of Way, Speed Indicator Signs – Cllr. Peter Weston 
(b) Highways, Drainage, Gatwick Airport – Cllr. Damon Wellman 
(c)  Footpaths – Cllr Stephen Lester  
(d)  Planning, Emergency Plan – Cllr. David Munday 

                 (e)  Hadlow Down Village Hall, New Community Centre – Cllr. Michael Lunn  
         (f)   Burial Ground, Tree Warden – Cllr. Alan Hobbs  
  (g)  Playing Field – Cllr. Ben Floyd 

 
 9. Chairman’s Report 

 
10. Questions from the floor  

 
 

Please join us for refreshments after the meeting 

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE 
 

HADLOW DOWN PARISH COUNCIL 


